

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE WASHINGTON 25, D.C.

JUL 23 1962

Mr. Lester S. Levy

Dear Mr. Levy:

On behalf of the Nation, and with the approval of the President of the United States, we are pleased to formally accept your gift of sheet music of the marches of three Presidents for the White House.

Your generous presentation will make a valuable contribution toward perpetuating the history and artistic traditions of our country as revealed by the furnishings of the Executive Mansion. It will be a source of pleasure to those who visit the White House and will undoubtedly influence the formation of public taste and appreciation of historical values.

In order that our record of your gift will be complete, an acknowledgment of this letter will be gratefully appreciated. We are pleased to send you an engraved certificate so that you may have a treasured memento and permanent record of your memorable gift.

Sincerely yours,

Director

Enclosure

Worth